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Z4th January, 1949.

Dear Sirs,

With reference to your “irst “niry Report No. 16385
on the Tenker "ATLANTIC GUEEE", I shall ¢ . lud if you will
state the last date of undocking in accordance with the
terms of Clireular Yo. 1U0%.

i have also to refer you to your First Sntry Heport
¥o. 16401 on the Tanker "FILEPJEIL", in which the same
inforretion 1s required as to the lust undocking dete.

In the omse of the "ATLANTIC L BEYX", 1t 18 concluded that
an exhwust _es economiser has Leen fitted as this is
included in the fees, but this siould be confirmed and

6 ‘eriificate furnished. In the caese of the "FIllipJELLY,
it 1s concluded the scantlings of the first lon itudinsl
frems below the up,er deck st the after end of the

vessel (No. 25 on plan) as reported, are as approved,
but I shwll be [ lead to learn whether this is so. I shall
also be _lad if you will verify the Statutory test as
reported for the second bower anchor in this case.

The desired information should Le furnished
68 soon &8 posslule in order tlat the cases mey recelive
thic conslderation of the Committee.

Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the
Classification Committes .

The Surveyors,
OOTEENBURC.
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